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No.EDN-HE(21)B(15)15/2014-V '~ "'~R '!t\> 

Directorate of Higher Education. 

Himachal Pradesh. Shimla-1 

Tel 0177-2653120Extn 234_E ma11 genbr@redlftma1l com , Fax 2812882 

Dated Sh1mta-1 the March, 2015 

To 
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education in . 
Himachal Pradesh 

Subject:- Data 1 Statistics on the issue of missing children-information 
thereof. 

Memo. 
Th1s is with reference to DO letter No.S/3/2007-PRP&P, dated 23­

12-2014, received from the Joint Secretary. National Human Rights Commission, New 

Delh1 through the Additional Chief Secretary (Education) to the Government of Himachal 

Pradesh, on the subject cited above. 

In this regard . 1t was recommended by the commtttee 1n the 

National Conference on m1ss1ng children on 15-01-2013 that local administration 

should facilitate the schools to keep a watch on their children, especially when 

they become untraced or become dropouts. The schools and old teaching 

institutions should introduce photo identity cards of children, so that tracing is 

possible. All such photos with identity particulars be documented and data base 

be developed urgently. 

Therefore. you are directed to issue necessary instructions to all 

field functionaries under your control with the direct1on to issue photo identity cards to 

the students vide which Aadhar Card number should also be indicated and which 

should always be worn by all students. 

This must be given personal attention and top priority please. 

~ 
(Dr. Amar Dev), 

Joint Director of Higher Education(C). 

Himachal Pradesh 


Endst No. even dated Shimla-1 the March,2015 
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to :­

The Additional Chief Secretary (Education) to the Government of 
imachal Pradesh, Shimla-2, w.r.t. letter No.EDN-B­

Ga(17)11/2014-L. dated 23-02-2015. 
he Techntcal Officer. IT Cell. w1th the dtrection to upload the same 

on the Departmental webs1te 
3 Guard file. 

~ 

Jotnt D1rector of H1gher Education(C), 
Himachal Pradesh 


